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Good Afternoon –

Please find attached written comments to the UTC Consolidated
Proceeding (TV-210812 and TV210535) from James R. Tutton, Jr.,
Executive Director, Washington Movers Conference, dated August 5,
2022.

This letter was prepared prior to retention of counsel this week and
provides preliminary thoughts and information from the WMC not
intended to be conclusive, but filed solely to satisfy the current comment
deadline period of August 5, 2022 by 5:00pm which we have now
formally requested be extended by letter dated August 4, 2022. 

Jim Tutton, Jr., Executive Director
WMC

Office:     (253) 328-5641
Cell:        (206) 499-9216
Email:     jim@wmcmovers.com

“Still Committed to Excellence”
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